
 

 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Kelvin, 
 
Response to Price Control Deliverable Reporting Requirements and Methodology 
Document 
 
We welcome the opportunity to provide our views on the draft Price Control Deliverable 
Reporting Requirements and Methodology Document for the RIIO-GD2 price control. 
 
This document builds on our participation across the Licence Drafting workgroups with 
Ofgem and our response to the RIIO-2 licence drafting consultations. 
 
Our response is attached: - 
 

Associated Document review template - PCD 
 
I can confirm that our response is not confidential and may be published by Ofgem.  
 
Should you have any queries on our responses please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 
Sarah Williams 
Director of Regulation  
 
 

Kelvin Hui 
Systems & Networks 
10 South Colonnade 
Canary Wharf 
London 
 
By Email:  
Kelvin.Hui@ofgem.gov.uk 

 
29 January 2020 
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